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Crowlin House is a social care residential care home in Calmore, commissioned by the Integrated 

Care Board and provided by Southern Health NHS Foundation Trust. Ongoing work has been taking 

place to determine the future of this service. There have been discussions at previous HASC 

meetings regarding this work. 

As previously discussed at this committee, Southern Health NHS Foundation Trust and the 

Hampshire and Isle of Wight Integrated Care Board have been undertaking view-seeking with 

residents, staff and other stakeholders to inform the development of an options appraisal for the 

future of Crowlin House. 

At this stage the options appraisal is still in development. 

We will continue to engage with stakeholders and will be developing the options in partnership with 

the ICB and will aim to present the recommended option to HASC in late May 2024.  
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